
NOTES on the PUBLIC PARTICIPATION
TIME  held on MONDAY, 28th JULY 2003 
in the Town Hall, Swanage at 7 o’clock p.m.

In addition to Members of the Council and officers,
12 members of the public attended the Meeting.

Councillor Miller (Town Mayor) welcomed those present, and invited questions
from the audience.

MR. M. HADLEY  enquired as to the detailed wording of the Minutes regarding a sign that was to be erected
indicating the Zig-Zag Path.  He was informed by the Town Mayor that this item could not be discussed
during the Public Participation Time as it was an Agenda item for the following Council meeting.

MR. HADLEY  then referred to the increasing number of dogs not on leads in the town centre, and was
informed by the Town Clerk that the Council was actively pursuing the possibility of introducing a bye-law
to address the problem.
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